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Recommendation/s 
That Te Poari Whai Kounga | Quality Alignment Board note that all Degree Monitoring has 
been put on hold by NZQA. We have been advised that Degree Monitoring will resume 
shortly, however a schedule has not yet been published. 
 
Purpose 
The purpose of this report is to provide Te Poari Whai Kounga | Quality Alignment Board 
with an update on the status of Degree Monitoring for 2020.  
 
Commentary 
The programmes with immediate Degree Monitoring have been apprised of the current 
situation. The tracker remains at status quo with no visits occurring in the current 
environment. 
 
Next Steps 
Te Korowai Kahurangi will continue to track and report on new degree monitoring within the 
institute and that where a new monitor has been appointed, “programmes due for their first 
visit or where a new monitor has been appointed, a NZQA evaluator must accompany 
external monitors in these instances”. 
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